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October 29, 2013

John Greenewald, Jr.

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of September 14, 2013,
which was received in this office on September 16, 2013. Your request has been assigned case
number RD 41299. You requested access to Federal Bureau of Investigation Headquarters Case
File 94-HQ-52161 regarding Herbert Kaplow. This file is part of Record Group 65, Records of
the Federal Bureau of Investigation (location: 230/83/48/7, box 494).

We located the file, which consists of 22 pages and covers the period from 1953 through 1975.
The main subject of the file is Herbert Kaplow.

We have completed our review of this file, totaling 22 pages. We have determined that 12 pages
may be released in full. Two pages may be released with portions redacted under exemptions
(b)(6) and (b)(7)(C) of the Freedom of Information Act (5 USC 552). Exemption (b)(6) exempts
the release of information that could cause an unwarranted invasion of personal privacy.
Exemption (b)(7)(D) exempts the release of information that could reveal the identity of a
confidential law enforcement informant. Eight pages (one two-page document, consisting of four
copies) have been withheld under exemption (b)(1), which exempts the release of classified
information.

We have enclosed courtesy photocopies of the redacted file for your convenience. The withheld
documents are represented by a withdrawal notice. If you have any questions regarding the
processing of your request, you may contact Mary Kay Schmidt by email at
marykay.schmidt@nara.gov.

If you consider this an adverse response, you may appeal, in writing, within 35 days of the date
of this letter. Address your appeal to the Deputy Archivist of the United States, National
Archives and Records Administration, 8601 Adelphi Road, College Park, MD 20740-6001.
Please indicate that your correspondence is a “FOIA Appeal” on both the envelope and the letter.





















































